SB 554 Strips Oregonians of Constitutionally-protected 2nd Amendment Rights.

With the passage of this Bill, local governments and jurisdictions would have the ability to take away the guarantees we have
enjoyed in both the U.S. and Oregon Constitutions.

Second Amendment rights are foundational to our liberties and jeopardizing those rights at the whim of local governments sets a
dangerous precedent, not only for the Second Amendment, but for all the guarantees enumerated in the Bill of Rights.

Please reconsider and oppose moving SB 554 forward.

Thank you,

Mary Starrett

Chair,Yamhill County Board of Commissioners



